

MEMORANDUM

January 7, 2005

TO:

Vancouver City Council

FROM:

Mayor Larry W. Campbell

SUBJECT:

Musqueam Liaison Councillor Appointment

The Protocol Between the Musqueam Indian Band and the City of Vancouver states that both parties appoint one Councillor to monitor and communicate matters related to the Protocol. These Councillors will work to resolve any issues and will report formally, at least annually, to their respective Councils on status and performance.

Therefore, I recommend that Councillor Ellen Woodsworth be appointed as the City of Vancouver liaison from January 1 to November 30, 2005. Councillor Woodsworth is also the City's representative on the Lower Mainland Treaty Advisory Committee.

Larry W. Campbell

MAYOR